Blanchard, Deborah

From: tom@dunhamfirearms.com
Sent: Thursday, July 16, 2020 3:43 PM
To: JudTestimony

Subject: Testimony on Draft LCO #3471

Thomas Dunham
Wethersfield CT

I do not like the language of this bill and wanted to vote no on this bill. The qualified immunity is important to law
enforcement. If this bill goes through. The towns and state will be paying for the proposed insurance in order to retain
officers to the agency.

This is a knee jerk reaction with no thought in long term affects on the towns and state.

Thank you

Tom

Sent from my iPhone



